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LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

Health Insurance 

Your First Name Hal 

Your Last Name Hutchinson 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

Retired state police 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email halhutch65@gmail.com 

Your Phone 
Number 

3375519043 

Your Message I am a retired state employee from state police. Where can I get the 
information on this proposed buy out of blue cross and where can I get the 
truth about what is proposed. On the surface, this looks like we are all about 
to get the shaft. Why a for profit would buy out a non profit just smells bad. It 
would be greatly appreciated if we could get some direction on the pros and 
cons of this so we can get with our medical professionals to see how bad this 
is going to hurt us  
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